
June 7, 2024   

Carol Cavanaugh   

Chair   

Hopkinton School Committee    

Dear Carol, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. It is with a heavy heart that I write to 
inform you of my decision to resign from my position as a member of the Hopkinton School 
Committee, eEective immediately. 

This decision has not been an easy one for me, as I have greatly valued my time serving on the 
committee and working alongside such dedicated and passionate individuals. However, due to 
personal health reasons that require my immediate and full attention, I must prioritize my well-
being at this time. 

I want to express my deepest gratitude for the opportunity to serve our school community and 
contribute to the educational growth and success of our students. I have been incredibly fortunate 
to work with such a talented and committed group of professionals, and I have learned so much 
from each of you. 

Please know that my commitment to our school and its mission remains steadfast. I am confident 
that the committee will continue to thrive and achieve great things under your capable leadership. 

Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. I am more than willing to assist in 
ensuring a smooth transition of my responsibilities to my successor. 

Wishing you all the best in your continued eEorts to enhance the educational experience for our 
students. 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam Munroe 


